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Ref. : Plexh/Cir/1597                                                                                    26th December 2016 
  
 
All Members/All Members of the COA 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub : Expansion of India-MERCOSUR Preferential Trade Agreement (PTA) comments on 
MERCOSUR Wish List –reg. 
Ref. : F.No.03/03/2010-FT(LAC) dated 22nd December, 2016 
 
  
This has reference to communication received from Ministry of Commerce and Industry regarding 
Expansion of India-Mercosur Preferential Trade Agreement (PTA) comments on Mercosur Wish List – 
reg. 
 
The Department of Commerce (DOC) is in the process of negotiating with MERCOSUR on the 
expansion of the existing India –MERCOSUR PTA.  Both sides have already exchanged their 
respective Wish List on 29th July, 2016.  To get the copy of the Wish Lists and also MERCOSUR 
Trade Data, please drop an email to the undersigned. 
 
On the basis of the Wish Lists exchanged by both sides, DOC now required to exchange the offer 
lists.  In order to prepare the offer list which will be based on the Wish List of MERCOSUR, you are 
requested to kindly send your views/comments on all the Tariff Lines concerning your products by 
indicating the MOP to be offered with proper justification on the MERCOSUR Wish List. 
 
The Soft Copy of information may kindly be forwarded to us latest by 29.12.2016 in Excel format to 
the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org.  
  
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
 
Bharti Parave 
Sr Executive 
  
 


